
 

Baby Remembrance Service 
To be held on Wednesday 15th October 2025 

At 10.45am 

Norse Road Crematorium Chapel Bedford 
Light a candle in memory of your baby 

Service will be led by Kevin Gavaghan who is a member of The Association of Independent 
Celebrants 

This Memorial Service is in conjunction with Baby Loss Awareness Week and International 
Pregnancy and Infant Loss Awareness Day 

 

Adults and children welcome 

For further details please contact the bereavement team at Norse Road crem@bedford.gov.uk 
or Clarabut and Plumbe Funeral Directors bedford@clarabutandplumbe.co.uk 

 

 

CLARABUT & PLUMBE 
FUNERAL DIRECTORS 
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